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This is oppressive legislation and undemocratic. The public has a right to know the conditions 
under which animals are kept and killed. Every other workplace in the country has to be open to 
inspection. If whistle blowers are to be penalised, then we are effectively linking ourselves with 
historic criminal regimes such as Nazism, POL Pot, and the regimes of Russia and China.  
 
Are we a free and modern nation, or negative, backward third worlders? I hope not the latter.. 
 
Yours respectfully, 
Edward Houghton-Ward BSc Arch LLB. 


